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	                                                                     Nursery

	In Nursery this week we have been learning all about number.  We have been counting 1-5 and then to 10, including matching the numeral to the amount!  The children have really enjoyed singing number nursery rhymes to practise their counting.  If you can, please continue this at home.  There are some really useful website links for Nursery rhymes we have been singing this week on our Nursery page on the school website.  We are also practising how to write our names using lots of different resources. Well done to all of our Nursery children who have settled into school so well after Easter. 



	                                                                    Reception

	
	In Numeracy this week the children have been learning how to double numbers. They have learnt that when you double numbers you need to add the same amount. Double 2 is 4 or 2+2=4. Ask your child to show you how to do this. Our topic this week has been about how to keep your teeth healthy and why this is important. The children shared their knowledge and then learnt some interesting new facts. Ask your child to share what they know about keeping their teeth healthy and see if they remember new words such as plaque.

	                                                                 Year 1
We are pleased to welcome all Year 1 children back from the Easter break. All children have settled back into the school routine with positive attitudes. This week children have been learning all about plants and writing a setting description for a garden using the story ‘Eddie’s Garden and how to make things grow’. In Numeracy, children have been learning and understanding the place value for numbers up to 100. In science, children have been investigating parts of a plant and their different functions. Children continue to practice and apply their phonic sounds on a daily basis. Well done Year 1 you are working really hard so keep up it.  

	
	

	                                                                      Year 2

	
	The children have all settled back to school well after the Easter holidays. They have been working hard in Literacy writing their own setting descriptions, making sure that they are using interesting sentence starters and lists of adjectives. In Numeracy, we have been learning to solve multiplication problems using arrays and repeated addition. In the afternoons, the children have been enjoying P.E and outdoor education sessions. In IPC, we have been focusing on Geography and have been learning about the capital cities of the United Kingdom and the continents of the World. In Science, we have been learning about the different food groups and how much of each group we should eat. Just a quick reminder that P.E is now on a Thursday and children must come in wearing their P.E kit with their school jumper or cardigan on this day.



	
	

	
	

	
	



	                                                                                                 Year 3
So far this term, Year 3 has been learning how to write adventure stories based on our class book, ’Wump World’. In their stories the children are thinking about how to use inverted commas and clear paragraphs. In Numeracy, the children have been learning how to identify equivalent fractions. In science, we have been learning about the muscles in our bodies and why they are important. Please remember that PE is on Wednesdays and the children must wear their PE kit on this day.  Keep up the hard work Year 3!

 



	
	

	        
	

	
	

	                                                                                 Year 4
This week in maths, we are moving onto the topic of time. Unlike previous years where we have to learn to tell the time to the nearest minute, we have to calculate time durations and convert from larger to smaller units of time. This can be quite challenging since we have to manipulate some rather large numbers. In Literacy, we're still looking at Macbeth and this time, we are writing an informal letter to Lady Macbeth (pretending we are Macbeth) detailing the things we would have seen in the war we fought in and what the witches said to us about being King. To write this letter, we have learned to use present perfect tense and to use apostrophes to show plural possession. With IPC, we are continuing our research into Anglo-Saxon society and more specifically, we have looked at the seven kingdoms and the meaning of town names. For example, place names that have 'ham' or 'hamm' meant the place was a village during the Anglo-Saxon occupation. Keep up the times tables learning since we do have our multiplication check next half term! Keep it up, Year 4. You're working hard as always!



	                                                                      Year 5
The children have settled back in post Easter holiday eager to learn. In literacy, the children have been working hard to plan their newspaper reports based on our current book: Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief. The children have included: brackets, relative clauses, ambitious vocabulary and direct and reported speech. In maths, the children have been learning about factors, prime numbers, squared numbers and cubed numbers. In science, the children have been learning about how the planets move, by exploring the geocentric and heliocentric theory through roleplay. In IPC, the children have been learning about different artefacts found in Ancient Greece and have been sketching a Greek temple. 

	
	

	
	

	
	

	                                                                                 Year 6

	
	This week, the children in Year 6 have started a new Literacy unit based on 'Beyond the Lines'. Over the next weeks, they will be completing a biography based on a soldier's life before, during and after WW2. In Numeracy, we have focussed on ratio this week. Our pupils have enjoyed learning this new skill. Finally, in the afternoons, the children have enjoyed the start of their 'Light' unit in Science and are excited to learn more. Well done Year 6 for all your hard work!
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                     DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary








         Monday 3rd May   – Academy closed for the Bank Holiday


         Thursday 6th May – Academy Closed for the Elections


         Friday 28th May    – Academy closes for the Half Term at 


                                          the usual times


          Monday 7th June – Academy opens for all pupils








Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 23/04/2021


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:
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                                                  PERSONAL DETAILS UPDATE  





It is important that you notify the office of any change to your child’s      personal details or your own, such as telephone number, address or medical needs.


Thank you.                    
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                                                   REMINDER  LATE CHARGES





For each child entering the late area, the parent will be charged an initial £5.  


For every subsequent 5 minutes thereafter, there will be a further £5 charge. For example, if a child in Key Stage 1 is in the late area at 3.30pm and is not collected until 4.00pm, this will incur a charge of £35. An invoice for the total amount will be sent to the child/children’s home address within 7 days.


                                               


                                                             DINNER MONEY





 Dinner money should be paid into school on Monday morning for the week to come.





It is important to notify the office if you wish to change your dinner choice,   giving one week’s notice, as dinners are ordered in advance into school and have to be paid for. 





Once a choice of dinners or sandwiches from home has been decided upon, then your child should keep daily to this decision. Failure to do so may result in some children not having the hot meal they have paid for. 


Thank you for your cooperation.





                                 


                                                           UNICEF AWARD





We are pleased to announce that we have received the Bronze Award for the UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools Award (RRSA). As duty bearers we are fully committed to delivering the UNICEF Rights of the Child. Look out for the logo on all of our correspondence. 
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 PARKING


 Please park responsibly and think of others. 





                     “Together we are stronger”





“Together we are stronger"








